Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

61G15-20.002
Experience

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on July 12, 2021, the Board of Professional Engineers, received a petition for variance or waiver filed by Matthew Filer regarding subparagraph 61G15-20.002(1)(b)11., F.A.C., which states experience may not be anticipated. The experience must have been gained by the time of the application. Petitioner requests that the Board approve Petitioner’s Professional Engineers License application after denying the original application in June 2021. Petitioner has now completed the requirements of the four-year work experience since submitting the initial application. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Professional Engineers within 14 days of publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Zana Raybon, Executive Director, Board of Professional Engineers, 2639 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32303 or telephone: (850)521-0500, or by electronic mail to zraybon@fbpe.org.
